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***PUBLIC NOTICE EXTENSION*** 
 
On November 3, 2014, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District, published a Public 
Notice for a Department of the Army (DA) permit application, POA-2014-423, Chilkat River, to 
discharge naturally occurring slide material from the Takshanuk Mountains into the Chilkat 
River, adjacent to the Haines Highway. The project site is located within Section 9, Township 
29 S., Range 57 E., Copper River Meridian; USGS Quad Map AK-Skagway B-3; Latitude 
59.37307º N., Longitude -135.83437º W.; Mile Post 19 of the Haines Highway; near Haines, 
Alaska. 
 
Due to elevated interest in the community of Haines and the local media, we have decided to 
reopen the November 3, 2014 Public Notice for comments. The only information that has been 
modified since our November 3, 2014 publication is the mailing address for the Kenai Field 
Office and the phone number for Michael Setering, the point-of-contact for this notice. All other 
information is unchanged. Please bring this announcement to the attention of anyone you 
know is or may be interested. Please contact Michael Setering at (907) 753-2627, or by email 
at Michael.t.setering@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice.  
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